

Correspondence 3A.II Meeting - 06/12/2012



Comhshaol, Pobal agus Rialtas Áitiúil Environment, Community and Local Government

Offig an Ard Rúnaí
Office of the Secretary General

Mr. Ted McEnery, Clerk to the Committee of Public Accounts, Leinster House Dublin 2.



1 December 2012

Dear Mr. McEnery,

I refer to my letter to the Committee of 18 July 2012 in relation to the proposed Waste to Energy facility at Poolbeg.

I informed the Committee that the Local Government Audit Service was progressing a report on the project as part of its audit of the 2011 Accounts of Dublin City Council. The audit has been completed and has been considered by the elected members at the December meeting of the Council.

I am now enclosing a copy of the report on the project which formed part of that audit for the information of the Committee.

Tullen

Yours sincerely,

Geraldine Tallon Accounting Officer

> Páipear 100% Athchúisáilte Printed on 100% recycled paper